On September 18th, the following information was requested from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board item T1 Tri-County Commuter Rail Authority.

Question:       Have we had any problems here this past year?

Response:     Concerns of last school year:  A student was handed a suggestive note by an adult commuter.  The gentleman was apprehended by security officers immediately.  It was determined that,  although present, the chaperones were not readily identifiable.  
This year chaperones were issued an orange vest.  Additional chaperones were added to ensure at least 2 per car.  The Tri-County Commuter Rail Authority has added an additional car during the times the students would be traveling to ensure there is adequate accommodations for the number of students being transported so that they would not have to sit with the other passengers.
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